Michele Smith
7623 Armidale Road
Billys Creek NSW

5 July 2014

Director

Planning Coordination and Support
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney 2001

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am a resident of of the Mid North Coast and I live here because I love this area and all of it’s
wildlife. I am taking this oportunity to strongly urge you to fully protect all of our forests, wetlands

and wildlife habitats and all native species endemic to our beautiful nation.

I strongly oppose any activity that threatens the safety or wellbeing of our native wildlife including
but not limited to koalas, echidnas, fruitbats, dingoes, cockatoos, birds of prey and marine life.

I urge you to place the strongest protections available to save our lands from the demise of logging,
mining, overfishing, over development and genetic modifications etc.

Thank you for your time.
Please note that I wish to have my personal details withheld for privacy.

Yours sincerely,
Michele Smith



